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         Friday 18th September  2020 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
RE: Successful start of Term 
 
As we come to the end of our third week of the Autumn Term I would like to thank all of you again for the support 
you have shown us. 
 
All of the changes we have had to put in place due to Covid 19 have been very successful in keeping all of our 
community safe and our pupils’ learning going. 
 
We are working hard to make sure teaching and learning continues uninterrupted both in school and online 
through Google Classroom.  
 
The new routines, timetable changes, new start and finish times and online learning are all here to stay for the 
foreseeable future. Until we receive anything from the Government or Local Authority that things can go back to 
a pre-Covid 19 way of doing things then we will continue with the enhanced safe practices  we are using. 
 
Some parents have expressed concerns over videos and messages they have seen on social media. I must urge 
and remind you that there are a LOT of untruths and misinformation being passed around through social media 
and please IGNORE what you see. These online bloggers, Facebook posts, etc are there primarily to make money 
and attract attention through scaremongering. 
 
If there is a need for us to contact you then we will do so directly and discreetly through the school office. Any 
information that we need you to be aware of will come to you directly through our website, email or by text. 
Anything else via social media is not officially from us and must be taken as untrue and in poor taste. 
 
Thank you for staying in touch with our teachers via our class emails. We will be using these more as time goes 
on.  
 
As a reminder, please see the Important Information Letter that was sent out last week with information on what 
to do if your child is unwell. This letter is on our website: 
 
https://www.woodlands.ealing.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/Important-info.pdf 
 
 
Stay safe and thank you again. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Harinder Rana 
Headteacher 
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